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August 13, 2010 
 
To:   FITA Member Association, USA Archery Members, Open FITA Archers 
 
Re: 2011 Arizona Cup – Preliminary Notice 

A Proposed 2011 FITA World Ranking Event to COPARCO 
A Proposed 2011 USA Archery Team Qualifying Event 

 
Friends: 

We are proud to announce the ARIZONA CUP has applied for World Ranking for 2011 as a COPARCO Continental 
Association nominee as well as requested USA Archery sanctioning as a USA Archery Team Qualifying Event. 

Archers from around the world are cordially invited to plan to participate in the ARIZONA CUP, preliminarily 
scheduled for April 6 – 10, 2011 in Phoenix, Arizona, USA.  We welcome both individual “open” archers as well as 
national teams.  Come help us celebrate the 22nd Anniversary of the Arizona Cup.   

The event is planned to be held at the Ben Avery Shooting Facility located in Phoenix, Arizona, in the Sonoran 
Desert of the southwestern USA.  Our weather is usually warm in April and practice/training opportunities are available 
prior to the Tournament.  The host hotel is the Crowne Plaza, Phoenix (Metro Center).  Ground transportation 
from Sky Harbor International Airport (PHX) to the hotel and round trip shuttle between hotel and competition 
field is available.  A variety of dining options are available.  

Competition includes:  Official Practice, Qualification Round, Team Rounds and Individual Championship 
Elimination for compound and recurve bow archers.  Information will be published at www.arizonacup.com as it 
becomes available.  

The ARIZONA CUP is one of the largest national tournaments for United States Archery Team qualification.  As a 
USAT selection tournament*, it is an open tournament to USA Archery membership.  All individuals from FITA 
Members Associations are also welcome to take part for FITA World Ranking.* 
 
See you there! 

 
Robert L. Pian, Arizona State Archery Association 
Arizona Cup Tournament Director 
 
*World Ranking and USA Team sanctioning is tentative, subject to USA Archery, COPARCO and FITA Approval. 


